
Who do you think you are?
Our topic this half term is ‘Who do you 
think you are?’ Year 5 will explore 
famous Britons who have made an 
impact on history within Britain today. 
We will discover how the Victoria 
Sponge got its name as well as enjoy 
the delights of silent movies. Year 5 
will learn about how Britain has changed 
through time.  
 

Maths
During this half term the children will continue to  
build on previously used skills and tackle problem 
solving.They will also begin to look at time, money 
and other number multi-step problems. 
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Important Dates
11/05/18- Famous Britons Dress Up Day

English 
In English this half term, the children will focus 
on  writing a poetry with a narrative focus, an 
adventure narrative as well as a balanced 
discussion. We will be  continuing to use the talk 
for writing approach to develop their vocabulary 
and sentence structure. 

RE & PSHE
During this half term, in RE, Year 5 will study 
Sikhism through the key question: What is the best 
way for a Sikh to show commitment to God?
Through the Jigsaw scheme ‘Relationships’’. They will 
explore friendship goals, different types of 
relationships and communicating safely. 

Science
During our ‘Separating Mixtures’ topic, children will 
learn about the separation techniques of filtering, 
sieving and evaporation using sieves to separate 
materials of different sizes . They will understand 
that some substances dissolve in water whilst others 
do not. Children will also gain an understanding that 
they can separate a dissolved solid from a solution 
through evaporation of the liquid.

 

Computing
Year Five will cover the ‘We are web developers’ 
module . Children will select, use and combine a 
variety of software's to design and create a range of 
programs, systems and content that accomplish 
specific goals.

Physical Education
During PE this half term children will develop the 
fundamental skills required for striking and fielding 
games through rounders and cricket. Our ASPIRE 
sports coach will deliver OAA ( Outdoor 
Adventurous Activities)
 to support in developing motor skills, confidence and 
competence in the outdoor environment. Please 
ensure your child has their PE kit in school on a 
Monday and a Wednesday.




